Ken Scott, EdD Professional Portfolio of ‘Works Cited’

APPOINTMENT LETTER TO AMRIDGE UNIVERSITY PRESS, AMRIDGE UNIVERSITY

September 28, 2011

Dr. Ken Scott
1801 Woodmere Loop
Montgomery AL 36117

Dear Dr. Scott,

Thank you for serving the founding Editorial Board of Amridge University Press. Your continued service
and contributions are sincerely appreciated. Congratulations on your reappointment to the Lditorial
Board. Your current appointment began January 1, 2011, and is for a three-year term. Your current term
will expire December 31, 2013.

I truly believe that Amridge University Press will be an important contributor to the field of scholarly,
educational, and religious publications. | am confident that this editorial board is functioning to
encourage, facilitate, and promote quality products that enhance education and scholarship. We
sincerely appreciate your willingness to contribute your time and effort to this important endeavor.

s

Sincerely, 7

President
Amridge University Press

Cc: Anita Crosby, Secretary
Don Shackelford, Editor
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